STATE OF NEVADA
DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION
1263 S. Stewart Street
Carson City, Nevada 89712

JIM GIBBONS SUSAN MARTINOVICH, PE., Director
Governor September 1, 2009

In Reply Refer to:

Leslie Rogers, Regional Administrator
Federal Transit Administration

201 Mission Street, Suite 2210
San Francisco, CA 94105-1831
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Attention; Ted Matley

RE: Administrative Modification #9 to the Fiscal Year 2009-2012 Statewide
Transportation Improvement Program (STIP)

Dear Mr. Rogers:

Pursuant to the jointly adopted Administrative Modification procedures, the Nevada
Department of Transportation intends to make the following changes to the FY 2009-2012
Statewide Transportation Improvement Program:

FTA Transit — Statewide 24
o FTA Section 5309 Earmark — Tahoe Metropolitan Planning Organization /
Transit Capital (Bus Replacement for TA (Capital Assistance and
Preventative Maintenance (EIP#800) / Add $665,000 to FY 2010

NDOT has reviewed the air quality conformity statement by the Tahoe MPO and concurs
that these projects are exempt from an air quality analysis per 40 CFR 93.134 & 135. NDOT
intends to move forward with this administrative modification as requested in the Tahoe
MPQ letters dated August 6, 2009. As of this date, these changes will not impact any other
project m the STIP. Please incorporate this letter and the replacement pages in the adopted
FY 2009-2012 STIP.

If you have any questions, please contact Leif Anderson at (775) 888-7121.

Sincerely,

DT:lga
Attachments
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Tracy Larkin-Thomason, NDOT

Kent Cooper, NDOT

Scott Rawlins, Deputy Director, NDOT
Felicia Denney, Financial Management
April Pogue, Financial Management
Karina O’Connor, EPA

Susan Klekar, FHWA

Nick Haven, TMPO

Patrick Pittenger, CAMPO

Derek Morse, Washoe RTC

Jacob Snow, RTC Southern Nevada
Charlie Cerocke, NDOT



